REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA

MINISTRY OF MINES AND ENERGY

PUBLIC NOTICE
OFFICE CLOSURE ANNOUNCEMENT

Kindly be informed that due to the hosting of a Sports & Wellness Day. The
Ministry of Mines and Energy will be closed to the public on: 8 September 2023.

The Ministry apologises for any inconvenience caused.

Ends

Issued By:
Andreas Simon
Senior Public Relations Officer
Mobile: +264 811402120
Email: Andreas.Simon@mme.gov.na
WwWw.mme.gov.nd

Enquiries:
Rebeka Naboth
Wellness Officer
Tel: +264 61 284 8239 |
Email: Rebeka.Naboth@mme.gov.ng -
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